HB 1469:

The public is bombarded with NDDOH biased advertising everywhere. It is on billboards, in social media,
on the news, all over the schools, etc. Vaccination and inoculation should be a discussion between
individuals and their medical providers who are knowledgeable about the benefits and the risks. Schools
are responsible for educating children on FACTS and not OPINIONS and PROPAGANDA. Society is being
damaged by these advertisements and NDDOH, there is absolutely no need to force individuals to be
“re-educate” individuals. First because the video will only be presenting the reasons why NDDOH wants
individuals to be vaccinated and it will not address all the risks and will not fully disclose the exemption
options. The video is indoctrination and not education if it is not presenting ALL aspects.



